
DATE:  September 17, 2020

TOPIC: Door Replacements at Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Interior doors at Todd Hall were cited on the 10-Year Health Life Safety Survey due to poor 

condition, knobs instead of lever handles, plate glass display cases, and hardware issues. 

Exterior doors were listed in poor condition at Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall student restroom 

doors were recommended for replacement because they are louvered.

Fiscal Impact:
Approximately $790,000

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Facilities Committee concurs to recommend to the 

Board of Education to approve the door replacement scope as presented by StudioGC 

architecture+interiors for an amount not to exceed $800,000 in the 2021-22 fiscal year.

Executive Summary
Facilities Committee Meeting


